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Letter From CGA President ^^ Participates 
Dear student Body: 

During the few weeks after my 
election as President of the 
College Government Association, 
I heard many pleaing cries of the 
G.C. students-the loudest being 
"change, change. . .we want 
something changed around 
here." Well my friends, in trying 
to fulfill our duties as officers of 
CGA, the Executive Council has 
initiated several proposals for 
change. But to our bewilderment 
we find that no one has enough 
iniative to help effect these 
changes. 

The one specific example that I 
have in mind is the recent 
decision of Fall Retreat to 
reconstruct Slipper into a unified 
production. We voted in a 
democratic manner to CHANGE 
Slipper. But since the decision, 
all I have heard is a jumbled 
confusion which, I suppose, is to 
be defined as opposition to 
change Slipper. What's the 
matter with you? What com-
mandment says, "Thou shalt not 
change Slipper"? Was the GSCW 
or Georgia College or GSCW or 
Georgia College or GSCW or 
.? What are we anyhow? 

To be completely fair as 
possible about this, I have 
listened to the jumbled confusion 
of opposition from the students, I 
have thought, and I have decided 
that, in the best interest of 
Georgia College, to reconvene the 
members of Fall Retreat in order 
for them to reconsider their 
decision. They are the ones who 
will be given the chance to alter 
the original decision~so if you 
have a definite feeling about 
Slipper, let one of these 
representatives know about it. 

We will be meeting on October 
16th at 7:00p.m. But I must make 
it perfectly clear that this will be 
the final decision and whatever is 
decided, then will stick. 

I cannot end without stating a 
few personal comments. I think it 
is sad to see the G.C. students 
who "love" Slipper so much kill 
it. Yes, I feel that Slipper in all 
its past grandeur is dead. Change 
is inevitable for Georgia College. 
We're all being selfish and 
thinking of only what is best for 
Georgia College, now or for its 
future. 

I also think it is the height of 
jmpassiveness when people 
complain of the Fall Retreat vote 
not being a majority vote. Well, 
my acutely aware friend, if you 
would take time to actually read 
the Student Handbook and the 
CGA Constitution you would find 
no mention whatsoever of a 
majority vote. When was the last 
time you read your handbook? 
Don't you think it's about time? 

Only two or three people have 
taken the time to show their in-
terest by personally talking with 
me about their displeasure. If you 
are going to take the energy to 
beef, why not do it to someone 
who can do something about it? 

To you, the so-called new 
generation of Georgia College 
students, I offer this final cry~if 
change is what you've cried, stick 
by your guns and cry louder, or 
don't attempt to whimper. 
Change . takes guts-it's a 
challenge that takes work and 
enthusiasm-when was the last 
time you thought of yourself as a 
coward?! 

Sincerely, 
Gail Stanford 

In Georgia 
Intern Program 

Georgia College is a par-
ticipant in the Georgia Intern 
Program. The Intern Program 
provides an opportunity for in-
terested students to earn up to 15 
quarter hours toward their 
degree by working in a govern-
ment agency in Georgia. All 
students at Georgia College are 
eligible to participate in the 
Intern Program. Financial 
stipends of about $600 a quarter 
will be awarded to all interns. 

Applications are now being 
received from students who are 
interested in being an intern for 
winter quarter, 1973. Application 
forms are available in the 
Academic Dean's office. Parks 
102. The deadline for returning 
the applications to the Dean's 
Office is October 27. Intern 
positions are available in the 
following areas of interest: 
Health, Law Enforcement, 
Planning, Education, Social 
Work, Ecology, Economic 
Development, and similar areas. 

All applicants will be notified 
by December 1 if they have been 
accepted into the winter 
program. 

PLEASE KEEP g 
Y O U R I 

UNION CLEAN 
AVOID UNNEEDED | 

HASSLES! 

New Georgia College 
H.P.E.R. Instructors 

Miss Judy Path. Miss Path 
(pronounced "Faith") hales 
from New York. She received her 
Bachelor's degree from 
Sargeant's College,, a part of 
Boston University and taught for 
three years in the Boston area. 
She received her Master's degree 
from the University of North 
Carolina at Greensboro and 
taught at Longwood College, 
Virginia, before coming to us 
here. She is presently teaching 
gymnastics, tennis, and swim-
ming, and will be the Lady 
Colonials gymnastics coach. As 
for gymnastics herself, she 
engaged in college competition 
and coached both at Boston and 
Longwood. When questioned 
about hobbies, the young lady 
replied, "Sports~I love 'em!" 

xxxxxx 

Mr. Sam James received his 
Bachelor's degree from the 
University of Tulsa, his Master's 
from the University of Iowa; both 
are in the area of HPER. He is 
expecting to rieceive his Ed.D. in 
December from North Texas 
University. His dissertation is 
concerned with "The Effects of 
Assymetric and Isotonic Exer-
cises on Heartrate and Blood 
Pressure and the Relationships to 
Physical Work Capacity." 

Mr. James had taught 
secondary Physical Education 
for two years before going to 
Denton, Texas, where he com-
pleted his doctoral residence 
work prior to coming to Georgia 
College. At the College his 
primary responsibilities are the 

Health 100 and Health Methods 
445 courses. 

xxxxxx 
Mr. Bill Fogarty was a military 

brat until his family settled in 
Albany, Georgia, when he was in 
about the third grade. In 1965 he 
graduated from Albany High 
School and went on to VSC where 
he played basketball his fresh-
man year. He returned to Albany 
and graduated from Albany 
Junior College in 1967. Mr. 
Fogarty came to Georgia College 
Winter 1968 and graduated in 
June, 1970. He was active on the 
GC soccer team '68 and '69 and 
the Colonial baseball team of '68. 

After teaching two years at 
Deerfield, where he was coor-
dinator of Physical Education for 
Elementary and High School, he 
entered graduate school at the 
University of Georgia where he 
received his Master's degree last 
August. 

Mr. Fogarty is married to a 
Georgia College alumna, the 
former Zana Gray RN, who was a 
graduate of the first Georgia 
College nursing class. The 
Fogartys has one son who is 
almost three months old. 

Mr. Fogarty is coach for both 
the soccer and tennis teams. 
When asked about soccer, he 
said, "We had twenty-four turn 
out for soccer and I feel like, skill-
wise, we're as ready as any team 
before us at GC. I am expecting a 
good season because I have a 
good bunch of boys who eager to 
work together and to play.'' 
Fogarty also said that he is ex-
cited about the possibility of 
playing for GIAC. 

NATIONAL PEACE POLL 

Should Congress bring the war lo an end 
by culling off Itie funds? 

YESD Non 
NAME 

ADDRESS. 
TELEPHONE NO., 

SEND THIS BALLOT T():NATIONAL PEACE POLL 
Box 1621, Washingion.D.C2(X)i3 

Results On The Student Vote 
On Alcohol Beverage Proposal 

Results on the Student Vote on the Alcoholic Beverage Proposal 

Bell 
Sanford 
Napier 
Wells 
Adams 
Beeson 
Honors Dorm 
Day Students 

Approve 
70 
19 
168 
62 
84 
31 
2 
91 

Diiapprove 
23 
18 
78 
32 
58 
1 
6 
25 

Total 527 241 

J;^; 
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What Students Think Qpen Letter To Student Body 
Of 'Catfish' Controversy 

Larry Scott-Just because he's 
got a little power, they are trying 
to cut him. 

Kathy Lusk-Who is he? 
Kitty-I think it serves him 

right. People have a right to 
express theu* opinions and if he's 
going to act like he does, then he 
should expect some comment. 

Marie Ferryman-I wish to hell 
people would quit talking about 
him. 

Cheryl Croft-I think the paper 
is good because students can 

write in and express their 
opinions. As far as Catfish is 
concerned, no comment. 

David Lamb-I think they have 
been a little hard on Catfish but I 
don't like some of the things he's 
done. 

Diane Driggers-I feel that the 
articles and cartoons served their 
purpose however the paper could 
have been more enjoyable 
without them. Now that we have 
the latest rap on Catfish, I hope 
that we will no longer be plagued 
with all this crap. 

Maxwell Cafeteria: 
Pro & Con 

Why do I have to pay to get into 
dances and concerts when I 
already paid sixteen dollars in 
student activity fees? I am sure 
this question is bothering many 
students. First of all, let me say 
that the $16 activity fees money 
not only supports pop concerts, 
dances, and movies, but also 
pays for the College Band, Choral 
Activities, Community Concert 
Association, the Athletic 
Program, Colonnade,. Spectrum, 
College Government Association, 
College Theater, Lyceum, Golden 
Slipper, Class Budgets, Agape, 
and Summer Activities. The 
budget for pop concerts is 
$10,560, but this amount is 
allotted only with a ticket 
revenue of $2000. Dances are 
dealt Nvith in the same way with a 
budget of $7500 and an expected 
revenue of $1400. The committee 
feels that to charge for some of 

these concerts and dances more 
money can be brought in for 
more, and better activities. So far 
this quarter you have been 
charged for two activities and we 
are charging for the upcoming 
big concert on Thursday, October 
19, however, there wUl be two 
more dances this quarter that 
will be free. 

The Committee also tries to 
choose bands that will appeal to 
everyone. The concert featuring 
Hydra was for the people that 
enjoy heavy music. Liberation, 
the band that played for the 
orientation dance, was a top 40 
soul band. The concert featuring 
Brownsville Station and Vince 
Vance and the Valiants should 
appeal to everyone. A rock and 
roll show of the SO's and of today 
will rock you right out of your 
seat. If you don't come to any 
other event this year, make it to 

this concert. There will be a 
dance on Oct. 27 featuring Bir-
num Wood. They are a com-
mercial rock band with tunes by 
Beatles, Led Zepplin, Alice 
Cooper, Uriah Heep, Jethro Tull, 
The Who and others. They are 
also a great band to watch on 
stage. The Christmas dance on 
Dec. 1 will feature two bands. 
Choice and Brother Bait. Choice 
plays top 40music and soul, while 
Brother Bait plays songs by 
Emerson, Lake, and Palmer, 
Jethro Tull, Yes, etc. Hopefully a 
person can find something he 
likes out of this variety of music. 
If anyone has a comment or 
suggestion contact me or 
someone on the committee. 

Sincerely, Randy Whitfield 
Sec. Student Activities 
Box 1855 

This fall quarter Georgia 
College proudly presented the 
student body with another decent 
building to add to our collection-
Maxwell College Union. This is 
that super lovely building that 
houses the cafeterria, student 
union, post office, and activitie 
offices-including that of Our 
beloved Colonnade. However, 
this week we will focus our at-
tention en the cafeterria. 

Although this article will cover 
the cons, in detail, never let it be 
said that we aren't grateful for 
our new dinning facilities. All of 
us who endured Ackinson last 
year are too grateful for words to 
express. So, we will look at the 
virtures before the vices. 

We have a large eating space 
and the chance for a little privacy 
for the first time in several years. 
It's air-conditioned in the sum-
mer and well heated in the 
winter. There are no flies or other 
assorted pestulents. The wall are 
new and clean, and the students 
can have a plesant atmosphere to 
eat in. It's a place to be proud of, 
and we are. 

But, it still has its cons and in 
order to be fair, those must be 
listed, too. The food hasn't im-
proved much if any, but we won't 
go into that this week. Many of 
the tables are designed for four 
people, but for some odd reason, 
four trays do not want to fit on the 
table in an orderly fashion at the 

same time. 
At breakfast there is one poor 

lady behind a counter trying to 
fix fried eggs and over easy eggs, 
waffles, and toast, and other 
things all at the same time. Not 
only does she deserve pity, but so 
do the students trying to eat and 
get to class on time. Soposedly, 
serving time at lunch ends at 1:15 
p.m., but by 1 the food is usually 
about gone. Tough luck for those 
with 11 and 12 o'clock classes. 

The lines are unbearably long 
and it seems to take forever to get 
served. Students often justly wish 
that there were three lines in-
stead of only two. I remember of 
only one time when the 
lines moved swiftly at lunch-it 
was Convocation Day, and they 
wanted us out by 12:30. There 
should be more than one stand for 
silverware, catsup, etc. 

Accept for cleanliness, space, 
and warmth and air-conditioning, 
things really haven't changed too 
much since Atkinson. "Tradition 
is nice, but really, G.C.! 

Fortunately, many of these 
faults can be corrected, and 
hopefully they, in time will be. 
The criticism in the article is, 
after all, meant to be con-
structive, not snide. In the mean 
time, er're we're just glad to be in 
Maxwell, not Atkinson. 

Jacquelyn "Quill" Jones 

AGAPE Sponsors Coffee House 
You are invited to attend the 

"Heavenly Daze" located on the 
second floor Mayfair Hall on 
Wednesdays from 7:30 p.m. to 
10:30 p.m. and on Sundays from 
7:30 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. to enjoy 
good entertainment including 
music and singing, cards, chess, 
study halls, and rap sessions. 

If you are looking for a place to 
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go in the middle of the week and 
on the weekends that is cheap and 
a lot of fun, we would rec-
commend the "Heavenly Daze". 
Come and bring a friend. Here is 
a good chance to get together and 
have a great time with your 
friends and get the chance to 
meet new people. The manager, 
Robert Riddle, and all of the 
"Heavenly" people or the 
"Dazed"peopleas the case may 
be, look forward to seeing you 
there! There is a folk sing 
scheduled for October 22 so if you 
like to sing along be there at 7:30 
p.m. 

If you have any contemporary 
novels or Action around your 

dorm room and you want to get 
rid of them Central State Hospital 
volunteers are sponsoring a book 
drive to complete the Adolescent 
library. This library was started 
last spring and shelves were set 
up and there is an ample supply 
of academic books but some 
Action and contemporary novels 
are needed. 

If you have any of these types 
of books and want to donate them 
to this cause please contact 
Peggy Harris or Anetta McCloud 
at Box 1898. 

One other thing, the coffee 
house will be open Saturday night 
instead of Sunday night because 
of the movie. 

gttHhAfilKHIfltnunHHkAkHAtiHAtlltllkAkHHiit^ 

International Chess 

Master At 

Georgia College 
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'Those Who Have Had A Chance For 
Four Years And Could Not Produce 
Peace Should Not Be Given Another 
Chance/' 

Richard M. Nixon 
Oct. 9,1968 

J -
] • 
) • 
)> 

I ' 

I ' 
i> 
) • 
}' 
>> 
] -

ttiAkkAAii1iAkkti1titk1tiiit*1tif^*itiiiiAHkkAHkn 

Coming Activities At G.C. 
Monday-October 16-Contemporary Opera-"When You See This 
Remember Me" Russell Auditorium-8p.m. Student-I.D. Guests-2.00at 
door, Sponsored by G.C. Lyceum 
Tucsday-Every Tuesday-G.C. Chess aub-Room 130 Maxwell Union 
Thursday-October 19-Pop Concert-Brownsville Stiation and Vince 
Vance and the Valiants, Russell Auditorium-8 p.m. Students-$1.50 with 
I.D. Gue8ts-$3.00. 
Saturday-October 21-Soccer-HERE-G.C. vs. Georgia State 
Sunday-October 22-Movie-"Red Sky At Morning" Russell-8 p.m. ' 

On Saturday, October 21st, Mr. 
Reuben Shockron, international 
chess master and current 
Georgia Chess Champion, will 
give an exhibition of 
simultaneous play in which he 
will play a maximum of fifty 
opponents. 

All those interested should 
register at the Activities Desk of 
the Student Union by 6:00 p.m. 
Tuesday, October 17th: 

Staff Box 
Editor-In-Chief 
Associate Editor 
Business Manager 
News Editor 
Layout Editor 

BiilFerrell 
Robert Riddle 

Mark Roe 
Paula Rhodes 

Ellen Hutchinson 

Vicki Dyer, Tim Walker, Tom Thrasher. Frank Hill, Ruth 
Tamplin. Pam Malcom. Greg Duckworth, Mike Williams, Kitty 
McClure. Brett Helte, Bruce Tamplin. Walter Voung, Jacquline 
Jones. Diane Driggers. 
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ACTION LINE 
Dear Action Line, 

What happened to the Student 
Bill of Rights? 

V.b. 

Dear V.D., 
The Student Bill of Rights was 

drawn up by 2 members of the 
student body and 2 members of 
the Falculty Advisement Com-
mittee and they took reports by 
A.A.U.P., N.A.S.P.A., and 
N.A,W.D.C. and the petition of 
rights presented by the student 
body and what you see in the 
Handbook is the result of that 
committee. However, part of this 
bill was omitted and this portion 
of the bill will be printed in the 
Colonnade next week. There will 
also be copies of the bill in every 
dorm. 

Mike 

Dear Action Line, 
Most mornings, the Student 

Union is closed until 8:45 or 9:00 
a.m. for cleaning purposes. Why 
is it that it can't be cleaned some 
other time instead of right after 
breakfast when you want some 
place to come in out of the cold? 
I'll help clean it up during the day 
if I could just get in there in the 
mornings. Surely they don't have 
to close the entire "Lounge" to 
clean five square feet of it. 

K.M. 
Dear K.M., 

There are study rooms that are 
open and ping-pong rooms that 

you may sit in any time after 8:00 
am. The janitor is reporting at 
7:00a.m. instead of 8:00 a.m. and 
this may contribute to the Lounge 
being open earlier. 

Mike 

Dear Action Line: 
Why can Bobby Barrintine be 

on High Council and be a Proctor 
too. Very Unfair!!! 

V.D. 

Dear V.D., 
Just because someone is on 

financial aid doesn't mean he ha& 
to forfeit his student rights. It is 
his prorogative to.run for any 
office he chooses. 

Mike 

Dear Action Line, 
When do we progress to the 

state that we can acquire 
bleachers for the soccerfield. 
Sitting in the mud is quite an-
noying. 

V.D. 

Dear V.D., 
The athletic division has been 

developed in stages as money 
was provided by the state. As 
soon as possible funds will be 
made available for bleachers. 
This is in the future however, so 
in answer to your question it will 
be a while before we progress to 
having bleachers. 

Mike 

Dear Action Line. 

Why do students have to pay to 
use pool sticks and balls when 
they have already paid for these 
things in their tuition? I don't 
think that this is fair. Do you 
think we should stop paying 
activity fees since we have to pay 
to use these things? 

T.M. 

Dear T.M., 

Money used in rental fees 
doesn't cover anything except 
upkeep and addition of equip-
ment. Your student activity fee 
has nothing to do with the rental 
of equipment. Student Activity 
fees cover athletics. Colonnade. 
Spectrum, and different concerts 
and plays. Your rental money is 
used to replace paddles and ping-
pong balls and cue sticks and add 
the necessary equipment. 

Yes, I think we need students 
need an activity fee but I don't 
think we should have to pay for 
the use of this equipment but it 
seems to be one of those things we 
are going to have to learn to live 
with. However, you could get up a 
petition and try to change this 
and present it to the ad-
ministration. Let me know if you 
do because I know quite a 
number of people who would like 
to sign it including me. 

Mike 

Dean Simpson 
New Dean of Students, Dr. 

Simpson, was interviewed by 
COLONNADE reporters 
Monday, Oct. 9. 

Originally from Montgomery, 
Ala., Dean Simpson stated that 
he liked Georgia and was 
delighted with Georgia College. 
He was previously employed at 
Morehead State College in 
Morehead, Ky. as Dean of School 
of Science and Mathematics from 
1965 till June of 1972. 

Dean Simpson received his 
A.B. from Mercer, Master of 
Science in Kentucky, PHD in 
physics in Virginia, and taught 
physics at Georgia Tech for 

twelve years. He served as a 
Naval Communications Officer 
during WW II and the Korean 
War. 

Dean Simpson's wife is from 
Shellman, Georgia. They met 
while attending Mercer. He has 
four daughters-two married and 
living in Atlanta, Ga., one at-
tending Baldwin Co. High School, 
and one in the second grade. 

As of yet he has not had very 
much personnel contact with the 
students and his heart lies in 
teaching and hopes to have a 
class in Physics in the near 
future. 

He hopes the students here will 

recognize the fact that he and 
other faculty advisors are here 
because of the students. He also 
hopes the students will see 
Georgia College as a good avenue 
for them and others to follow. 
Also that new procedures are 
constantly changing old 
procedures. 

In referring to an old prayer, he 
mentioned that the students have 
the courage to change things that 
need changing and recognizing 
them. To have the ability and 
strength to live with those things 
that can not be changed and have 
sense enough to recognize the 
difference. 

Literary Section 
DEDICATED TO CATFISH 

Delores Pritchard and 
Emory Reed, 
They met one day 
while smokin' weed. 
Walked to the river 
to rest for a time. 
Delores asked Emory 
could she speak her mind? 
"For sure," he.said, 
"tell me the problem 
that's in your head." 
"Emory, I love you," 
that's what she said. 
"I love you, too," 
Emory replied. 
They smoked more weed 
and lost their senses! 
Shame on you, Emory Reed! 
Delores had a baby, 
Emory had a wife. 
For the rest of his life, 
Emory Reed 
will curse the evils 
of that devil weed, 
-a different kind of Cat 

If my world can't 
be drawn with carayola crayons 
and put back together 
with elmers glue 
then what does it matter 
if I loved them 
or you. 
If effervescent smiles 
can't stretch for miles 
then who. will move the 
mountains 
in the way of the child? 
and if by chance 
I should throw mine away, 
does that mean 
I can't go home. 
Never again? 
Not even today? 
there must be some other way... 
-Mickey Yarbrough 

If it takes more than a wheelbarrow 
with hammer and chisel 
to break down your defenses 
I will conquer your guises 
leave them tumbling 
like rolling stones 
from tumble down fences 
-Mickey Yarbrough 

On Tuesday morning 
at seven o'clock 
I got out of bed 
and went to a shop 
brought all the rainbows 
back out of hock. 
Now their flashing sunshine 
into rhythm and colors of rhyme 
passing on peace pipes 
just one more time. 
I've cononized the apple trees 
for just one more bite 
Thank God for screwy friends 
and rainbows 
or long ago I would have given up the fight. 
-Mickey Yarbrough 

If anyone has any materials to submit to the literary page, please 
contact Kitty McGarity or address them to her at Box 1066 and drop 
them in the Student Mail Slot. 

Ecumenical Christian Leaders at Georgia Colli \ Milledgevllle. Officers of the Wesley Foundation's 
new Campus Church are as follows: (L to R) Pr.aident. Freda Donaldson, Douglasvllle; Secretary^ 
Ann HHauesler, Arabi: Treasurer, Janice Steadman, Dalton; Vice-President. Laura Thornton, 
Griffin: Campus Mislster, Ed Nelson: and Director of the Sanctuary Band. Dan Worley. Ellljay. 

IN MEMORIUM 
TO THE STUMP 

FRONT CAMPUS 
VOLLEYBALL TEAM 

FORSALE 

DRUM KIT English set of 
premeir drums. 4 Piece, in-
cludes 3 cymbal stands and hi 
hat stand. Old set but in good 
condition $150.00. 

Contact: Roslynn Batos 
Napier Rm.218B 
G.C Box 1881 

Send want ads to Boy 1584. 
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SOME GOOD REASONS 
TO SHOP AT NASH'S 

and NASH'S SOUIRE SHOP... 

DOWNTOWN! 
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...and there are a lot 
more good reasons, such 
as our courteous and friendly 
service, our complete line 
of men's and young men's 
clothing and accessories, our 
experienced sales personnel who 
can make helpful suggestions... 
and we're only one block 
from the Georgia College 
Campus. Pay us a visit and 
look over our large selection 
of clothing and accessories. 
Clip out our Special Welcome 
10% Discount Coupon artd 
we'll be delighted to honor 
it against the purchase of the 
item of your choice. 

• Cal Wray 
• Johnny Harrell 
• Robert Manville 
(Georgia College Students) 
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FACULTY and STUDENTS' COUPON 
COUPON GOOD FOR 10% DISCOUNT 

off purchase of any item at 
V O I D ' A F T E R OCTOBER 21 , 1972 
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™WRr BRUCE 

113 WEST HANCOCK STREET - MILLEDGEVILLE, GEORGIA 
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